
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

URGENT NOTICE TO ALL ZEGU STUDENTS 

 

We are so thrilled to inform you that we are going to host the First Lady Cookout competition here on 

campus on the 21st and 22nd of March 2024. The First Lady herself will be on campus and all students 

are encouraged to attend and witness such an event.  

 

THOSE INTERSTED IN COOKING AND IMPROVING YOUR COOKING SKILLS, BE PART OF 

THE PROGRAM. 

 

Don’t miss this exciting opportunity.  

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Anotida Clinton Nyabadza 

SRC President 

 


